
To whom it may concern 
 
As you know, we are applying to have our temporary side patio become a permanent area at 
Parkside.  We are appreciative of the support during the pandemic to allow for this increased 
area, and we see it as a positive long term addition to our brewery and for our guests.  
 

and more table space overall outside, where the seating is most popular.  While we loved the 
feel of parkside pre 
some separation post covid.  It also allows us a flexible outside area with weather protection on 
days with some rain.   Again, the benefit here is that we can have more guests seated and an 
overall better and more comfortable ambiance.      
 
We are excited to continue contributing to what is becoming a vibrant social area in Port 
Moody, and we see this as a great step forward! 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
 
 
Geoff Boyd 
Partner 
The Parkside Brewery 
 


